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Feb. 22, 1996 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Md. 21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Finally, my interview with you bore fruit, although as you can see, the 
result was not what I had originally intended. Rather than go into the 
mundane details of how plans change or are changed, I will just say that I 
believe I preserved the integrity, importance and dedication of you and your 
work. 

These are confusing and complicated times, difficult for newspaper 
writers to keep up with, let alone explain. By using your work as an ex-
ample of why there is ample justification for mistrusting the government, 
I intended to show that serious, concerned citizens need not be lumped with 
the current crop of crackpots who seem to dominate the media. I hope my 
intentions succeeded. 

I hope that you are able to continue your efforts and that you and 
Mrs. Weisberg are faring well. 

Sincerely, 

Bob Hoover 

3A Boulevard of the Allies, Pittsburgh, PA 15222 
412.263.1100 


